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We received an anonymous allegation that a university was not providing Responsible Conduct of 
Research (RCR) training to its NSF-funded students. In response to our inquiry, the university 
provided a copy of its RCR Training Plan, the number of students trained, and a copy of materials 
used for RCR training. We determined the university’s RCR training approach is adequate.  
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 


